CITY OF RICHMOND



REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO:

Richmond City Council

DATE:

October 4, 2001

FROM:

Councillor Bill McNulty, Chair

FILE:

AG 00-175102

Planning Committee

RE:

NANAKSAR GURDWARA GURSIKH TEMPLE - 18691/18791 WESTMINSTER

HIGHWAY

The Planning Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, October 2, 2001, considered the above, and recommends as follows:

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

That the Acting Mayor submit a letter to the Land Reserve Commission requesting that the Nanaksar Gurdwara Gursikh Temple be allowed to retain the 2.05 ha (5.06 acres) religious garden and lawns on 18791 Westminster Highway.

Councillor Bill McNulty, Chair **Planning Committee**